TOWN OF KILLINGLY

SOLID WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE
March 28, 2018
Room 204
Killingly Town Hall
172 Main Street
Killingly, CT

5:00 P.M.

Commission Members:

Lynn LaBerge
Tammy Wakefield

Edward Grandelski- Absent with notification 
Minutes
1. Call to Order: Lynn LaBerge called to Order the meeting of the Solid Waste  Sub-Committee at 5:06pm
2. Citizens Comments: none

3.
Adoption of Minutes:



a) January 24, 2018 Meeting Minutes

Tammy Wakefield made a motion to accept the January 24, 2018 meetings minutes, 2nd Lynn LaBerge all in favor, motion carries

4.
Jim Wilson – Willimantic Waste Paper Co. Inc. 
Due to the unfavorable response to the Curbside Pick Up at the public meeting on March 15, 2018.  David asked Jim if Willimantic Waste would consider a One Year extension to their contract. 

5.
Finance Report—everything looks good and on track.

6.
Unfinished Business
a) Review of Town Wide Curbside Pickup 
Due to the unfavorable response to the Curbside Pick Up at the public meeting on March 15, 2018 this has been put on hold.  
7.
New Business:  With the Curbside Pick-up Program not going through this fiscal year there was a discussion of cost to run the transfer station.


a) Discussion on rate increases


Discussion about rate increases for the Transfer Station


Yearly sticker


From $70.00 to $80.00


Senior Sticker


$40.00  no change


Three Trip Pass

From $15.00 to $20.00



Bag Stickers


From $3.00 to $5.00



Bulky



From$ 0.08 to $0.10 a pound

Motion by Lynn LaBerge, to increase Transfer Station rate, seconded by Tammy Wakefield. All in favor, Motion approved



b) Discussion on Possible Hazardous Waste Collection Dates


Dates considered Fall of 2019 or Spring of 2020.

8. 
Other Discussion Items


a) Tonnage Report
9.
Adjournment- Motion by Lynn LaBerge to adjourn, Tammy Wakefield 2nd All in favor, motion approved.  5:47pm
Respectfully submitted,

Joan Blymiller

Recording Secretary
Visit us on the web at WWW.KILLINGLYCT.GOV

